
 
From: Glenn Fields [mailto:Glenn@TarponRiver.org]  
Sent: Friday, October 17, 2014 2:05 PM 
To: Lee Feldman 
Cc: Romney Rogers; MJ Matthews; 'Slintak, Andre'; president@tarponriver.org 
Subject: Proposed SW 4th Avenue Bridge Beautification Project 
 
Mr. Feldman, 
 It has come to the attention of the Tarpon River Civic Association that the bridge over the Tarpon River will be receiving 
some maintenance as part of the current repaving process on SW 4th Avenue and that maintenance will include 
repainting. Since the bridge is scheduled for repainting, the Tarpon River Civic Association is interested in sponsoring a 
beautification project on that bridge. Attached you will find a rendering from a local artist, Bill Savarese, of a mural that 
we would like to paint on the bridge. Mr. Savarese has already performed this type of project for us on the Ron Cochran 
Bridge over the Tarpon River on SW 7th Street and his work on the Ron Cochran Bridge has been very well received by 
Tarpon River residents. We believe that another mural on the SW 4th Avenue Bridge would be a definite improvement to 
in the area as this bridge on SW 4th Avenue is one of the major gateways into our neighborhood. 
  
I have been in contact with Andre Slintak in the Public Works Department regarding this project, who has been copied 
on this message. He has notified me that the process for this type of project should begin with you and an approval from 
the Fort Lauderdale City Commission and then move on to the County Commission for final approval.  So we would 
therefore request that you review this proposal and present it to the City Commission, if necessary, for approval. Mr. 
Slintak has suggested that the best time for this project would be shortly after the beginning of the year, so anything you 
could do to help expedite the approval process would be much appreciated. 
  
To be clear, all services performed by the artist, Mr Savarese, will be paid for by the Tarpon River Civic Association and if 
you have any additional questions or concerns about the project you may feel free to reach out to me. 
  
Best Regards, 
Glenn Fields 
561-441-2263 (c) 
Board Member 
Tarpon River Civic Association 
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